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The National Institute of Biomedical Imaging and Bioengineering (part of the US National Institutes of Health) has funded a grant program to further medical imaging research by assisting students to attend MIC Short Courses. Each grant will be a credit of approximately 75% towards short course tuition - this money will be paid directly to the conference to offset short course registration fees. Grants will be given to approximately 10 students(up to 300US$ per grant). Grantees must be students that are interested in medical imaging research.

Applications for these grants must be received by September 1, 2004, and notification of awards will be made on middle September 1, 2004. To apply, please fill out the form below and send it to:

Maria Giuseppina Bisogni, PhD

Assistant to the General Chair

University of Pisa
Department of Physics "E. Fermi"
Via F. Buonarroti, 2
I-56127 Pisa (Italy)

bisogni@df.unipi.it
 It is mandatory that a letter of recommendation from your thesis advisor or a senior member of your Faculty is attached to this application form.

This should be on University stationary, and should:

· Verify that you are a student.

· State which MIC abstracts you are author of (if applicable)

· Briefly describe your thesis topic.

If you send this form by e_mail,  please attach the letter of recommendation as PDF file.

Name and Last name


Mailing Address


Phone


FAX


email


Short Course Title


Name of University


Department


Expected Thesis Date


Thesis Title


IEEE Membership #




(if applicable)

(Note: You can become an IEEE Student member for ~$25 on the WEB site http://www.ieee.org/ . Go to the “Membership” link on the upper left corner of the page, then select “Students & Young Professionals”. Please allow ~1 month for processing.)

